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as alleged, impaired the financial prospects of the Kelly Com-
pany by obtaining from them an unprofitable agrecinent. on the
lOth February.

If a person who holds a guaranty does something ineon-
sistent with the guaranty agreement and to the prejudire of the
guarantor, the guarantor niay be released thereby; but, the
learned Judge said, hoe could find nothing in what was erin-
plained of ineonsistent with the terms of the agree-ment of th(,
7th February; and it was not pointed out în what way the de-.
fendant was prejudiced.

The letter referred to could not be rcad a" liitedl to the
*ý4,000, the pre.svnt indebtedness of the Kelly wompany, or- to
t ransactionis of that company; and it must be read as waiving the
priovisions of the mnain agreement as te the formation of a new
company, *and continuing the liability of the defendant forgod
supplied under the w conditions.

The learned trial Judge had gone very thoroug-,hly, into the
whole subjeet; and LENNOX, J., entirely agreed with the eon-
(elusions arivcnt.

The apea hüuld be dîismd with costs.

RiDDELLi and MASTEN, JJ., coneurred.

M1EanrnTI, C.J.C.P., was also of opfinion, for reasonR briefiy
gtated( ini writing, that the appeai should. be disii&d.

Appeal dlisýiçsed wilh cs~

SECON Dîv~o COURT. FEBýiRvAiu 1STII, 1916.

*'Ri BAEDER ANI) CANADIAN ORDER OF~ CIIOSEN

So c i i- Designation of Preferýre(l Beeiire-hneof
Doiieof Insrej'-Alteraiion of Pesigwation byf Change,

10 Beneifl(-ciary of samen Class-WviZZ Exccutcct at New?4 Domi.
cil e-E fo Laie of Domicile -Trusýt -liua urare Act,

R.S.O. 1914 ch. 183, secs. 171(3), (5), 177(4), 178(1), (2),
179(l).

Motion by the soeicity for an order for leave te pay inhuranee
mnoneyg into Court andl sumnmarily determnining who are thc pr
sons enftied te share therein.


